
Visitation Pastoral Council Meeting 

Approved minutes from 6-19-2018

Meeting called to order by Matt Hemann. Opening prayer by Matt Hemann.

Members present were Matt Heamann, Lucas Marzen, Jim Lowe, Matt Thome, Ron Pitzen, and Barb

Brumm.

Minutes from April 24th were reviewed. Motion to approve minutes made by Luke Marzen, seconded by

Ron Pitzen.

Committee Reports:

Faith Formation: Report by Barb Brumm. Barb reported on TOTUS TUUS. Attendance was good.

Intend to offer program again next year. Catholic Heart work camp leaves on Saturday for a week in

Memphis, TN. 11 students and 4 chaperones expected to attend. Summer bible study starts for 9 weeks,

topic will be Johns Gospel. Still in search of a few more catechists for Visitation Faith Formation. Jayne

Havig will remain on Faith Formation board. Next meeting August 7th.

Parish Life: Report by Barb Brumm. August 12 Visitation Parish will host a 60th Jubilee open

house for Sister Millie from 2-4pm.

Liturgy Committee: Reported by Barb Brumm. Anita will be gone July 2nd for 3 weeks. Barb will

fill in for her while she’s away. Alter clothes are ordered.

Pastors Report: Reported by Barb Brumm. Father is Parables- 5 sessions may be offered

Wednesday nights from 6:30 – 7:30 and alternate between Sacred Heart and Visitation. A schedule will

be in the bulletin. Church basement floor may need painting.

Finance Committee: Ron Pitzen reported plan is to reroof Faith Formation Center late summer.

Stewardship is up over budget, which is great. Expenses are also up however.

Old Business: Phase II will begin late summer. Matt Hemann reported the painting of the railing was

paid for and would get completed soon. Also, we sent Scott a $150 gift card for gas for his help doing

snow removal last winter.

New Business:

Phase III will consist of painting the interior of the church and/or tuck pointing the exterior. It

was discussed and decided to start with the interior of the church. Ron will announce in before mass

what the next project will be and a committee will be formed to provide input on design.

Election of officers was tabled until a future Sunday after mass as a few members were absent.

Lucas Marzen moved to adjourn. Seconded my Matt Thome.


